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HOLIDAY HOURS: THANKSGIVING  
City of Glendale Office Hours, Services and Schedule Changes 

 

 

GLENDALE, AZ:  The city of Glendale offices will be closed on Thursday, Nov. 28 in observance 

of Thanksgiving, however residents will still be able to access many city services on the holiday and 

over the long, Turkey Day weekend. 

 

Valley Metro ADA service will be provided on a Sunday schedule on Thanksgiving. Fixed route 

service will be restricted to the Sunday service levels on Nov. 28. Express and RAPID service will 

not be available on Nov. 28 and 29. The Glendale Onboard microtransit services will be available on 

Thanksgiving and Nov. 29. However, all microtransit trips for Nov. 28 and 29 must be scheduled by 

noon on Nov. 27. ADA services for these routes will be offered on Nov. 28 and 29. On 

Thanksgiving, only the GUS Bus One will be running and it will be on a Sunday schedule. Then on 

Nov. 29, GUS One will follow a Saturday schedule. GUS Bus Two and Three will not be in 

operation on Nov. 28 or 29, though. You can learn more by visiting Maps & Schedules | Valley 

Metro or contacting Customer Service at 602-253-5000. 

 

The Glendale Municipal Landfill will be closed on Thanksgiving, but it will reopen with regular 

business hours on Nov. 29. There will be no residential garbage, recycling and bulk trash collection 

on Thanksgiving. Then on Nov. 29, residents can expect all residential garbage, recycling and bulk 

trash collection to be operated but following a Thursday schedule. On Nov. 30, Glendale will 

provide all residential garbage, recycling and bulk trash collection but as it would with a regular 

Friday schedule. All services – residential garbage, recycling and bulk trash collection – will resume 

on a regular schedule on Dec. 2.  

 

All Glendale libraries will be closed on Thanksgiving and Nov. 29. All libraries will reopen on 
Saturday, Nov. 30, at 10 a.m.  

 

Glendale’s recreation centers will be closed on Thanksgiving and Nov. 29.  The city’s recreational 

facilities will reopen on Nov. 30, with their regular operational hours, except for the Glendale Adult 
Center as it is only open Mondays through Fridays. Splash pads in Glendale have already closed for 

the season, while lap swimming is still available at the Foothills Recreation & Aquatics Center for 

pass-holders and day-pass users. For more information about Parks and Recreation services and 

programs, call 623-930-2820. 

 

https://www.valleymetro.org/maps-schedules
https://www.valleymetro.org/maps-schedules


 

The Glendale Regional Airport be open on Thanksgiving and Nov. 29, but the airport administrative 

office will be closed both days. The airport terminal, including the lobby and restrooms, will be open 
during normal business hours on Thanksgiving and on Nov. 29. The private terminal businesses will 

be closed on Thanksgiving and the whole holiday weekend.  

 

For additional information about the City of Glendale’s programs and services, visit 

www.glendaleaz.com. 
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